Sinbad NV avigation

3606 HDS Business Center, Cluster M, Jumelrah Lakes Towers,
Dubal, United Arab Emirates

15 December 2019

From: Operations Manager, The Sinbad Navigation Comparyy DMCC
To: Mr Adnan Ahmed Hussein Shalaa, Socotra Ships Supplier & Marine Services

Dear Mr Adnan,

I wish to express my sincere appreciation and gratitude for your service In obtalning
provisions for the United Nations Flagged Vessel Antarctic Dream. All the products that we have
recelved were of very high quality and the transaction was handled expertly by you and your

personnel,

I feel that I must take this opportunity to thank you for your hospitality and exira
service that I and the crew of' Antarctic Dream recelved during our stay In Hodeldah Port.

I highly recommend Mr Adnan and his team at Socotrz Ships Supplier & Marine Services
to anyone that is projecting an operation in Hodeldah, Yemen and ean use his services, This
recommendation Is made without any reservation as to satisfaction,

Sincerely,

w

Earl e
0 Marger
The Sinljad Navigation Company DMCC

www.sinbadnavigation.com
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15 December 2019
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This serves as a letter of recommendation 1o Mr Adnan Ahmed Husseln Shalaa and his Leam at SOCTORA
SHIPS SUPPLIER & MARINE SERVICES, He, along with his team, has served as our chandler for the vessel
MV ANTARCTIC DREAM during her stay at Hodeldah Port in support (o the United Nations Mission Lo

Support the Hudaydah Agreement (UNMHA).

Rest assured that all the provisions and ship’s stores supplied are of great quality and comes with 2
reasonable price. Further, Mr Adnan and his team has rendered other senvices 1o our ship such as
sewage disposal. Mr Adnan has supplied a punctual service and | ean recommend him to anyone
requiring his service,
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